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Well done to 3rd class on completing a fantastic, topsy-turvy, fun year.  It was great to see the 
children’s smiling faces as we started term one adapting smoothly to the changes in our school 
routine.  The children got down to hard work enjoying learning through stories, projects, drama and 
creativity, especially on some of our interesting topics such as The Greeks, The Egyptians, Tom 
Crean’s Antarctic Adventures and The Aztecs.  The students loved taking part in the many events we 
had in school, like active week, engineer’s week, mindful week and our Pride celebrations.  We have 
to commend the children for their adaptability, resilience and continued hard work when faced with the 
challenges and changes of this year.  We had a lot of fun along the way, always loving our Golden-
time and being active!  We were really lucky to enjoy a few trips while we learnt about our local area 
too, to Elmhurst Farm, Albert College Park and the Rediscovery Centre.  Thanks to Tracey and all the 
staff in GETNS who helped us out this year!.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 



 


